
 

Bonjour Bernard, 

 

We have enclosed our nomination for the IRPA Executive Council.  To be in compliance with the 

IRPA rules, please accept the following note and signature: 

 

Today, 11 January 2016, the Health Physics Society hereby nominates Steven H. King as a 

candidate for the IRPA Executive Council.  Our nominee is a member of the Health Physics 

Society and is also a Delegate to IRPA14.   

 

I have attached Steve’s CV and information to this email.  Please accept my signature below as 

an officer of the HPS and as officially submitting this nomination.   

 

Je vous remercie. 

 

-Brett HPS Executive Director 

 

 

s'il vous plaît dites-moi que vous l'avez reçu cet e-mail afin que nous sachions que tout va bien 

 

 

On Dec 23, 2015, at 5:56 AM, Bernard LE-GUEN <bernard.le-guen@edf.fr> wrote: 

 

 

Dear Associate Society Presidents and Delegates,  
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